
:

SUNDAY
1 NOVEMBER
11am - 3pm 

2020
ENTRY FORM

You must deliver your scarecrow and entry form to the Kitchen Garden for installation
on Friday 30 October between 12.30pm - 4.30pm or Saturday 31 October between 1pm - 3pm

Does your scarecrow need to stand next to others?   YES / NO    If yes, who? ________________

I would like to collect my scarecrow once it’s removed from the Kitchen Garden   YES / NO

SCARECROW
NAME

CONTACT 
PERSON

PHONE
& EMAIL

BUILT BY

For example: Your name / School / Organisation / Family name / etc

Kindy School

Family Grown-ups
Tick one only
CATEGORY

Please attach
a picture of
your scarecrow


